Smyrna Technology Bulletin, 09/08/2021

Student USERIDs

All students in the Smyrna School District have a unique userid to access our network and Chromebooks. That userid is
firstname.lastname. If there are multiple students with the same name, the District appends “1”, “2”, “3”, etc on the
lastname (john.smith, john.smith1, john.smith2, etc)

Student Passwords

For all *NEW* students, their password will be SSD###### with the “######” being the student’s School Lunch Number.

For all K-6 grade students, their password will be SSD####### with the “Hi####” being the student’s School Lunch
Number, and it will stay the same from year-to-year.

For grade 7-12 students, passwords are unique, and was set the first time they logged on. The password will stay the
same through their senior year. This unique password is for security reasons to protect their information.

For seventh grade students, moving up from CIS or JBM, they will be required to change their password from SSD######
to something unique. For just this year, eighth grade students will change their passwords, but will login using the
unique password they set last year.

Students With Password Issues

For any student in grades 7-12, if they feel their password has been compromised or they have forgotten it, they must
contact Smyrna Technology at (302) 653-2754 to reset their password to a default, which then requires them to change
it when they next login.

If any other issues are of a concern, please call Technology at (302) 653-
2754. We are here to help.
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